
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Entergy Arkansas, Inc. 
425 West Capitol 
P.O. Box 551 
Little Rock, AR 72203-0551

April 23, 2018 
 
Re: Docket No. 07-016-U Entergy Arkansas, Inc. Integrated Resource Plan Stakeholder Meeting 
 
Entergy Arkansas, Inc. invites you to provide input to the development of Entergy Arkansas, Inc.’s 
Integrated Resource Plan by participating in a Stakeholder Meeting to be held Wednesday, June 6, 2018, 
at the MISO Energy – South Region building, 1700 Centerview Drive, Little Rock, AR 72211.  The meeting 
will begin at 9:00 a.m. and conclude by 3:00 p.m. Security check-in is required, so early arrival is 
recommended. Refreshments and drinks will be provided throughout the meeting and lunch will also be 
provided.  Ample visitor parking is available. 
 
Entergy Arkansas, Inc. will submit its updated resource plan to the Arkansas Public Service Commission 
in October 2018. The Resource Planning Guidelines require a utility’s resource planning process to 
include a Stakeholder Committee whose goal is to develop a report that will be included with the 
resource plan submittal.  
 
Entergy Arkansas, Inc. is inviting retail and wholesale customer representatives, independent power 
producers, renewable energy developers, environmental groups, the Attorney General’s office, the 
Arkansas Public Service Commission General Staff and other interested groups to participate in this 
meeting.  Representatives of Entergy Arkansas, Inc. will provide a description of the purpose and 
objectives of the meeting as well as an overview of the Integrated Resource Planning process, planning 
assumptions, and schedule.  Participants in the meeting will then be allowed time to discuss the 
development of the Stakeholder’s Report.  Prior to the meeting, draft presentation materials will be 
posted to the Integrated Resource Plan website at www.entergy-arkansas.com/irp. 
 
Please reserve a place by responding to this email by Friday, May 18, to ensure your participation in 
Entergy Arkansas, Inc.’s Integrated Resource Plan Stakeholder Meeting.  Please provide the name, title, 
and email address of proposed participants from your organization.  Because seating space is limited, 
the number of participants from each organization may also need to be limited.  Should you have any 
questions concerning this invitation, please email the IRP inbox at eaiirp@entergy.com or contact my 
assistant, Tammy Afeld, at (501) 377-5554, tafeld@entergy.com.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on June 6. 
 
Sincerely,  
Kurt Castleberry 
Director, Resource Planning and Market Operations 
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